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GENERAL MEETINGS

night general meeting.

Due to popular request it has been decided to change the traditional Friday
The FOURTH WEDNESDAY OF EVERY MONTH has been chosen for

ING OCCASIONS:

etarium in the Museum of Natural Hist.).

chmann Auditorium.

your own convenience.

nembers to participate.

at 8:00 pm.

In NOVEMBER, there will be NO general meeting.
will be combined into one and held on the FIRST WEDNESDAY IN DECEMBER in the Fleis-

the Fleischmann Auditorium at the Museum of Natural History EXCEPT ON THE FOLLOW-

In OCTOBER, the general meeting will be held in FERRAND HALL (next to the Plan-

November and December's meetings

All meetings will be held at 8:00 pm as usual.

This new schedule will be re-
printed in subsequent Tecolotes, but you might want to mark your calendars now for

Dean Bazzi is going to be doing a great job in organizing
local speakers for these meetings so let's hope the change in evenings allows more

The first meeting of this year will be held Wednesday, September 26, 1984, in
the Fleischmann Auditorium at the Museum of Natural Hist. and will begin promptly
Details in upcoming Tecolotes,

SUMMER POT-LUCK

Santa Barbara Audubon's annual
summer get-together is going to be a real
treat this year. For those of you who
missed the Annual Meeting in June at Toro
Cyn. Pk. (as well as for those who atten-
ded) this is another chance at a fun
gathering. How would you like to attend
a pot-luck affair with free swimming avail-
able in a large pool? All this in a pri-
vate park amidst a setting of magnificent
Oaks, Sycamores and Bay trees beside a
babbling brook.

If you will be in town on Thursday,
August 9th, mark the date on your calen-
dar so you won't miss this event. Just

prepare your favorite recipe for pot-
luck dining and bring it along with your
own table service. A charcoal fire will
be available to cook or heat food and
lemonade and apple juice will be prov-
ided.

We will expect to see everyone at
1027 0ld San Marcos Rd. north of Cath-
edral Oaks Rd. on August 9th from 5:00
to 8:30 pm. See you there.

-Marge Cappiello

























